
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE   JANUARY 31, 2005 

 
BARTLEY SMITH GREENWAY & GRANGER GREENWAY – CAPITAL BUDGET 2005 
(Referred from the Special Committee of the Whole (Budget) Meeting of January 24, 2005, Item 
1, Clause 2) 

 
The Special Committee of the Whole (Budget), at its meeting of January 24, 2005, recommended 
in part, the following; 

 
That the written submission from Ms. Adele Freeman, Director, Watershed Management, Toronto 
and Region Conservation for the Living City, 5 Shoreham Drive, Downsview, M3N 1S4, dated 
January 24, 2005, be received, and referred to the next Budget Committee for consideration. 

 
 
Attachments 

 
Correspondence from the Director, Watershed Management, Toronto and Region Conservation 
for the Living City, with respect to the above 


